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SUBURBAN LIBRARY COOPERATIVE

44750 Delco Blvd
Sterling Heights, Michigan 48313
Board Meeting
June 25, 2020
I.
The meeting was called to order at 6:36 p.m. by videoconference call by Alan Naldrett.

Trustees present on the videoconference call: Diane Barr (Armada), Freda Witt (Center Line), Alan Naldrett (Chesterfield), Amy Wille (Clinton-Macomb), Carole Wolf (Harrison Twp.), Stan Lisica (MacDonald), Liane Miller (Romeo), Barbara Pike (Troy) and Frank Pasternak (Warren).
          
Trustees excused: 
Staff present: Tammy Turgeon
II.          Approval of the Agenda

Motion made by Lisica to approve the Agenda, supported by Witt. Motion Carried.

III.          Approval of the May 28, 2020 Minutes
     Motion made by Miller to approve the May 28, 2020 minutes, supported by Barr. Motion Carried.
IV.       
Public Participation
None
V.           Member Library Concerns
Miller reported that the Romeo rock is being moved to the Romeo Graubner Library grounds as approved at their last board meeting.
VI.         Action Items
A. Approval of the Bills – June 2020
1. Payment of the bills for June 2020 was approved on a motion by Witt, supported by Pike. Motion Carried.
B. Budget Reports
Barr moved to receive and file the June 2020 Budget Reports, supported by Naldrett. Motion Carried.

C. Investment Report/Finance Committee Report
Lisica moved to receive and file the Investment/Finance Committee Report, supported by Witt. Motion Carried.

D. PC Purchase
Motion to approve the purchase of three PCs was made by Naldrett, supported by Miller. Motion Carried.

E. Proposed 2020/21 Personnel Costs
Motion to approve the 2020/21 Personnel Costs and revisit providing a raise if state aid funding is received next year, was made by Naldrett, supported by Witt. Motion Carried.
 VIII.     Information Items
A. Director’s Report
SLC staff wanted to express thanks to the SLC Board for their support during the shut down. The Director expressed thanks to the SLC staff for getting us through this and being open again. PPE has been distributed to member libraries and other cooperatives. Staff are continuing to work some hours from home to limit the number of staff in the building. Will start a new schedule with some staff working limited hours from home, if feasible, beginning mid-July. The MLA Conference will be virtual this year. Rachel Smith, the SLC Shared Intern, is working at SLC for a few weeks. She is performing cataloging activities and assisting with delivery.  Motion to accept the Director’s report was made by Pike, supported by Witt. Motion carried.

B. Advisory Council Minutes May 2020

C. Advisory Council Minutes June 2020

  IX. 
Adjournment


Pasternak moved to adjourn at 6:51 p.m. supported by Pike. Motion Carried.









Respectfully submitted:










Freda Witt, Secretary
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